
 

 

 

District Manager's Report 

January 25, 2018 

Last Month's Follow up 

No meeting in Dec. 2017 

Pump Station 

Stations 2, 5 and 6 are still in off position, until further notice, as per engineering request. 

Luis to clean  2 radiators and repair valve cover leaks. 

We need to order spare belts at local dealership. The previous online bargain belts are already 

unserviceable (split open down the center length along seams).  

Rainfall  

 This Month =  3.00" 

 Previous Month total = 0.0" 

 Yearly total = 3.00" 

Canals  

 This Month = 4.02' 

 Previous Month total = 3.92' 

 Yearly total =  4.02' 

Projects 

Staff is ready to begin removing remaining Hurricane debris from canals. Awaiting order to 

proceed from Board. 



 

 

 

Fleet 

The Dump Trailer was restored (sanded and painted) in early December. 

The F150 got new tires. 

The F250 got a new battery. 

I would like to order permanent strobe light bars for all 3 fleet vehicles. 

Safety 

No incidents to report at this time. 

New 

The District Drainage Status report is underway. 

Several calls have been received about the Tree removal notices. Mostly to ask for more time 

for removal or inform that removal is in process. Some calls state "first time notice awareness". 

           Angel Alvarez   

        District Manager 


